CITY OF VAUGHAN

EXTRACT FROM COUNCIL MEETING MINUTES OF JANUARY 28, 2020

Item 14, Report No. 1, of the Committee of the Whole, which was adopted without amendment by the Council of the City of Vaughan on January 28, 2020.

14. RESIGNATION OF A MEMBER - OLDER ADULT TASK FORCE

The Committee of the Whole recommends:

- 1) That the recommendation 1. contained in the following report of the Deputy City Manager, Administrative Services, dated January 21, 2020, be approved; and
- 2) That the City Clerk be requested to commence the recruitment process to fill the vacancy caused due to the resignation of the member, utilizing the most cost-effective and expeditious means available.

Recommendations

- 1. That the resignation of Mr. George Mathew be received; and
- 2. That Council provide direction with respect to filling the vacancy.